
 

This week in Reception 

January 17th – 21st 2022 

                     
Other Areas of Learning 

       

HOORAY! HOORAY! HOORAY! 
Finally the climbing frame is open!! 

We have all had a wonderful week of it! 
 

The children have explored the different routes on and off the equipment. 
As soon as one child worked out how to come down a fireman’s pole, 

many more wanted to have a go and with great success.  
For us, it has been fantastic to see their confidence grow, how they have 
supported each other and how more timid children have become bolder! 

 
Please look at this week’s blog to see lots and lots of photographs!!!. 

 
 
 

 

Mathematics  

 
Maths Mastery this week has introduced the concept and vocabulary of  

‘whole and part’. 
We have looked at different things that have parts that can be taken off and put back 

on, or deconstructed and constructed. We have also thought about things that have parts 
but cannot be deconstructed, like ourselves! 

We have then seen how this can happen with numbers, that 2 is a part of 3 and 1 is a 
part of 3, and the whole is 3. 

 

Literacy  
 

We have learned two vowel digraphs, ‘ee’ and ‘oa’ this week.  
We have also learned to read the tricky word, ‘was’, and writing the words ‘no’ and ‘go’. 

The children have talked about the main elements of fairy tales (settings, characters, 
problems, solutions and magic) and recorded them on a ‘fairy tale formula’ for the story 

“The Three Wishes”. 
We have also mapped out “The Three Billy Goats Gruff” using pictures to retell the story. 
 

 

This week we have looked at ‘stories of three’ 


